Shearwater Architecture Committee Report

February 2014

Activities for the previous month:

* No new change requests were received
* Final review was conducted of the Architectural Change Request Procedure draft

*  Procedure will be forwarded to the Board of Directors for review at the 2/17/14 meeting
Rainette Bannon

Architecture Committee Chair



